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27 November 2023 

Your ref: EN010109 
 
 
 

 
Dear Mr Wheadon 
 
Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010 
Application by Equinor New Energy Limited (“the Applicant”) for an Order granting  
 
Development Consent for the proposed Sheringham Shoal and Dudgeon Offshore Wind 
Farm Extension Project (“the Proposed Development”) 
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 22 November 2023 requesting additional information to the Secretary 
of State as part of its assessment of the proposed Sheringham and Dudgeon offshore windfarm 
extension projects.   
 
Representatives from the MCA’s UK Technical Service Navigation Branch have reviewed the 
wording proposed for either a condition in the Deemed Marine Licenses (DML) or a requirement in 
Schedule 2 of the Development Consent Order (DCO). I can confirm the coordinates in your letter 
are correct and we are content with the wording. We do not have a preference whether it is within 
the DML or DCO. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Nick Salter 
Offshore Renewables Lead  
UK Technical Services Navigation 
 
 

John Wheadon 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 
By email to: sadep@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  
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